
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 28 JULY 2008


EX.185/08
REFERENCE FROM THE AUDIT COMMITTEE



(Non-Key Decision )

Portfolio
Finance and Performance Management


Subject Matter

Further to Minute AUC.40/08 consideration was given to a reference from the Audit Committee.  The Chair of the Audit Committee attended the meeting and expressed serious concerns in relation to the timing of the ICT Security Policy and asking that the concerns be conveyed to the Executive with the request that they investigate the issue as a matter of urgency.  The Portfolio Holder for Finance and Performance Management confirmed that the ICT Security Policy was on schedule to be agreed by Council in November 2008

Summary of options rejected - None

DECISION

That it be noted that the ICT Security Policy was now scheduled to be agreed by the City Council at its meeting in November 2008.

Reasons for Decision

To clarify the position regarding the delivery of ICT Security Policy in response to concern raised by the Audit Committee.







